Plainville Senior Center
February 8, 2018
Committee on Aging

The Committee on Aging did not have a quorum for the 12:00 p.m. meeting on February 8,
2018,

No motions or votes were taken. The group discussed the agenda.

Signed
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ASally Miller
Chalrwoman, Committee on Aging

The next meeting of the Committee on Aging will be on March 8, 2018 at 12:00 p.m.




